
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday March 10, 2025  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, Tim 

Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin Anderson, Leroy Schwab, 

Tom Lundeen, Chad Gerads, and Scott Kittleson. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Tim Swanson and seconded by John Hass. 

      Tom Lundeen was informed to wait until things dried out before we use him again. 

      Chad Gerads plat was approved if it passes county zoning. The motion by John Hass and 

seconded by Tim Swanson. 

      Scott Kittleson preliminary plat was okayed. The motion was made by Tim Swanson and 

seconded by John Hass. 

     The Shocinski request was not approved. The motion was made by Tim Swanson and 

seconded by John Hass. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. John Hass moved to approve and pay the 

claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Attorney Bob Ruppe is working on the road easement vacation. 

      Clean-up day will be on April 26, 2025. 

      The reorganization meeting will be Tuesday March 18, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. 

      There was discussion concerning e-poll pads, the fire departments, and a used loader. 

      We adjourned at 8:15 p.m. The motion was made by Tim Swanson and seconded by John 

Hass. 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 



 

 


